LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL







Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF

3rd May 2019

Dear Parents

During this term, Sex Education lessons will take place for pupils in Years 5 and 6.

You are invited to a meeting at school on Monday 20th May at 6.30 p.m., at which you will be able to view the DVDs which will be used and discuss any matters arising. The meeting should last approximately one hour and is for parents/carers only - no children will be admitted.

The staff and governors have thought very carefully about the form that Sex Education should take within our school. It is your parental right to decide whether or not your child participates in such lessons. Before any lessons take place all parents will be asked to sign a form giving or withholding permission for their child to participate.

In order that you can make an informed choice, I do urge you to attend this meeting. I would like to be sure that you have received this letter. Therefore, would you please complete the appropriate section below and return it to school by Friday, 10th May.

We look forward to seeing you on 20th May.

Yours sincerely

S A Barnard-Taylor (Mrs)

Headteacher	
Sex Education Meeting – Monday 20 th May, 6.30 p.m. – 7.30 p.m.	
* I/We will be attending the above meeting.	*I/We will not be attending the meeting.
* Please delete one of the above.	
Signed:	(Parent/Carer)
PRINT NAME:	











